
City of New Plymouth 

Planning and Zoning Commission 

REGULAR MEETING 

Immediately Following Public Hearing 

22 September 2014 

 

The New Plymouth Planning and Zoning Commission held their regular meeting at the New 

Plymouth City Hall on 22nd of September 2014 at 7:03 pm. Roll call was taken.  Chairman 

Tegethoff was present as well as commission members King, Allen, and Balcer in attendance. 

Staff members Danielle Painter, secretary of the commission, and Beau Ziemer, Public Works 

Superintendent, also in attendance. Commissioner La Crone was not in attendance. 

 

Guests included were Brenda Glenn. 

 

Commissioner Balcer motioned to approve the agenda. The motion was seconded by 

Commissioner King. The voting was unanimous in favor of the motion. 

  

Conditional Use Permit, 277 SW Blvd – Brenda Glenn 

Commissioner Allen motioned to approve the Conditional Use Permit with 2 year review. 

Commissioner Balcer seconded the motion. The voting was unanimous in favor of the 

motion. 

 

Commissioner Allen motioned to adjourn the regular meeting, seconded by Commissioner 

King.  The voting was unanimous in favor of the motion.   

 

The regular meeting adjourned at 7:04 pm.   

 

 

 

 

 

________________________________  ______________________________ 

Rod Tegethoff, Chairman    Danielle Painter, Secretary  


